
Plainfield Planning Commission Minutes 

Monday March 20th, 2023 

Present: Will Colgan and Karen Storey 

Approval of Minutes 

Karen made the motion to approve the minutes of the last meeting and Will seconded the motion. The 

motion was approved.  

Will said the Village Center Designation hearing will be on Monday April 3rd at 1 pm via a Zoom invite 

that he will be getting. He can attend so Karen and Jesse don’t need to.  

The Select Board Zoning hearing will be Monday April 3rd at 7 PM at the Town Hall Opera house. That is 

also the time of the regular Planning Commission meeting so hopefully Karen and Jesse can attend. Will 

can attend once a Zoom invite is posted.  

Karen asked what the term status is for the PC members. Will said he would contact the town clerk and 

find out.  Karen suggested the next few items for the PC to work on would be updating the zoning 

application and fees. She has been doing a lot of work for the town and that work is paid for out of the 

zoning fees. They have not been updated since 2015. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 

 


